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CLASSIFIEDS

 BUS IN E S S  DIRECTO RY
 Y O UR GUIDE TO  LO CA L PRO FESSIO NA LS

 To a dvertise, ca ll Terri a t 541-215-0447

 Painting

 PAINTING GREAT 
 HOMES FOR 28 YEARS!
 Excellent Color Advice 

 Free Bids
 (2009 Business of the year*)

 541-276-9679 541-276-9679
 www.asharppainter.com

 CCB#132851     WA LLC#ASHARPL022QF

 Pendleton Chamber of Commerce

 Grounds Maintenance

 F i e l d s   o f   G r e e n
 Commercial

 Grounds Maintenance
 and Window Washing

 Serving Pendleton 
 & Hermiston

 541-519-5207
 Gary Stuart, owner

 Contractor

 Baarstad's General 
 Contracting

 Residential
 Commercial

 Pendleton, OR
 541-276-7235 • larryb@bmi.net

 www.baarstadgeneral
 contracting.com

 CCB# 104698

 Housekeeping

 LAURA’S
 HOUSEKEEPING

 Has openings now to clean your house. References, reliable & efficient.
 541-910-0925

 The Hermiston 
 Herald needs a 
 skilled office 

 coordinator to 
 oversee general 

 office operations.
 You'll provide outstanding 

 customer service to our 
 phone and walk-in 

 customers and provide 
 clerical support to team 

 members.  The ideal 
 candidate will have 

 accounts receivable or 
 other bookkeeping 

 experience along with 
 strong computer skills 
 including Excel.  If you 

 enjoy detailed work, like 
 learning new things and 

 have the desire to 
 multitask to keep on top of 
 a busy work schedule, then 

 we want to talk to you.

 Benefits include Paid Time 
 Off (PTO), insurances and 

 a 401(k)/Roth 401(k) 
 retirement plan.

 Send resume and 
 letter of interest to

 EO Media Group
 PO Box 2048

 Salem, OR  97308-2048
 Fax to 503-371-2935 

 or e-mail 
 hr@eomediagroup.com 

 Insert 
 Coordinator: 
 Part-time employee needed to 
 track and organize preprinted 

 advertising inserts for five 
 newspapers printed in the East 
 Oregonian's press facility. You 

 would be part of our production 
 team, working closely with our 

 advertising staff. This is a Monday 
 through Friday position, 

 approximately 5 hours/day. Hours 
 typically will be 10 a.m. to 3 p.m., 

 with some additional hours needed 
 during busy times of the 

 year. Traits necessary for this 
 position are:

 • Attention to detail
 • Problem-solving skills
 • Reliability and dedication to  
   maintain accuracy
 • Ability to understand and follow 
   protocols, and to make 
   improvements as needed
 • Ability to communicate clearly in 
   person, on the phone and by 
   email
 • Ability to work independently as 
   well as part of our team
 • Must be able to lift up to 40 
   pounds frequently
 • Thrive in a fast paced work 
   environment

 Starting wage: $10.50-$11.50 per 
 hour depending on 

 experience. Benefits include Paid 
 Time Off (PTO) and a 401(k)/Roth 

 401(k) retirement plan.

 Send resume and 
 letter of interest to

 EO Media Group
 PO Box 2048

 Salem, OR  97308-2048
 Fax to 503-371-2935 

 or e-mail 
 hr@eomediagroup.com 

 Call Paula @ 
 1-800-962-2819

 • Personals
 • Specialty Cars
 • Horses & Tack
 • Farm Equipment
 • Kids Korner
 • Sporting Goods
 • Adult Foster 
    Care
 • Vehicles for Sale

 • Pets for Sale
 • Musical Instruments
 • Computers
 • Motorcycles
 • Child Care
 • Miscellaneous
    for Sale
 • Livestock for Sale
 • Wanted to Buy

 • Auto Parts
 • Vacation Rentals
 • Antiques
 • Private Party
    Home Rentals
 • Homes for Sale

 $5 00  Private Party Only $5 00  Private Party Only

 1 5   Wo rds 1 5   Wo rds 1 5   Wo rds
 5   Days   $ 5  00 5   Days   $ 5  00 5   Days   $ 5  00

Northwest Farm
Credit Services is 
seeking a full time Fi-
nancial Specialist to 
join our Pendleton 
office. This position 
will gather customer 
financial information, 
input load data, gen-
erate loan docu-
ments, and present
to customers for
signing. Excellent 
customer service, in-
termediate/advanced 
clerical skills, some 
ability to analyze fi-
nancial statements,
and a high school di-
ploma or equivalent 
required. For more 
details, and to apply 
online, visit 
www.northwestfcs.co
m/careers. 
EEO/AA-M/F/D/V

MORROW 
COUNTY

Sheriffʼs Office 
has a

job opening for 
Communications 

Deputy
Job requires typing 
(35 wpm), general 
office experience 
and the ability to 

function in stressful 
situations. Duties 

include taking 9-1-1 
calls, radio 

dispatching, working 
with computer files 

and programs. Must 
live in Morrow 
County and be 

willing to work any 
shift. Applicant must 
have a valid drivers 
license and pass a 
state required test 
(grammar, reading, 
spelling and math) a 

typing test and a 
multi tasking test. 

Pay starts at $2,529 
per month with 

excellent benefits. 
Morrow County 
Sheriffs Office 

operates 24 hours a 
day, 7 days a week. 

Minimum age 
requirement is 21 

years of age
Apply at Morrow 
County Sheriffs 

Office, 325 
Willowview Drive, 
Heppner. Phone 
541-676-5317

Closes January 9th
Morrow County does 
not discriminate on 
the basis of race, 

color, national origin, 
sex, religion, age 
and handicapped 

status in 
employment or the 

provision of 
services.

Employment 335

MAINTENANCE
MECHANIC

wanted at our 
Boardman plant. For 
detailed information 
and to apply online 

please visit our 
website at 

www.pacificethanol.
com

FEELING 
STRETCHED

as a Caregiver? 
Register now for 

Powerful Tools for 
Caregivers, a FREE 
educational series 

designed to provide 
family caregivers 

with the tools 
needed to take care 
of themselves. Six 2 
hour sessions held 

once a week. 
Hermiston classes 

start Monday, 
January 12 from 
2:00 4:30 pm at 
Good Shepherd 
Medical Center. 

Pendleton classes 
start Tuesday, 

January 13 from 
9:30 am to Noon at 
the CAPECO Main 

Office, 
721 SE 3rd Street. 
Class size is limited 
and pre-registration 

is required. For 
more information or 
to register, contact 
Health Promotion 

Coordinator Helena 
Wolfe, 

(541) 561-5443 or 
hwolfe@

capeco-works.org

COMMODITIES 
OPERATOR
wanted at our 

Boardman plant. For 
detailed information 
and to apply online 

please visit our 
website at 

www.pacificethanol.
com

background check. 
We are a drug free 
work place and an 
equal opportunity 

employer. We 
encourage women 
and minorities to 

apply. This invitation 
is open until filled. An 
application and job 

description is 
available at our office 
at 155 SW 10th St., 
Hermiston, Oregon 
97838 or by calling 
541-567-3241 to 

request one by mail.

Employment 335

CAREER 
OPPORTUNITY

The Housing 
Authority of the 

County of Umatilla is 
now accepting 

applications for the 
position of an onsite 
property manager. 

Computer literacy is 
required, bilingual 

preferred. This 
position requires that 
you live on site and 
you will be provided 

a three bedroom 
apartment with 

utilities paid, plus 
salary and an 

attractive benefits 
package. Experience 

in USDA Rural 
Development and or 
Low Income Housing 
Tax Credits is a plus. 

A valid Oregon 
drivers license is 

required as is 
passing a criminal 

BEGIN training
immediately
School 

Bus Drivers 
Wanted

Come Join Our 
Pendleton 

Transportation 
Team!

•Starting Wage 
$11.50/ Hour

•CDL Fee 
Reimbursement
•No Experience 

Necessary
•Paid Training

•Excellent 
Equipment

•401k Retirement
•Part Time Work

•Perfect For Extra 
Income
•Career 

Opportunities

Apply at 
Mid Columbia 

Bus Co. 
73458 Bus Barn 

Lane
Pendleton, OR 

97801

Serving 
Pendleton area. 
(541)276-5621

Employment 335

classifieds@
hermistonherald.

com
Call 541-278-2678

Ask for Paula
or Email us !! 

Business
Opportunities 310

Seeking
Substitute
Carriers!

If we donʼt have 
the newspaper 
route you want or 
you donʼt want a 
permanent Route, 
yet you are willing 
to be a substitute 
carrier? 

Let us know! 
We have a need 
for substitute car-
riers in all areas. 

(800) 522-0255

Business
Opportunities 310

WORK FROM
Home-1 bed 
bath,kitchen OR Of-
fice--Great Location - 
Clean/ 
Accessible/$500 per 
month rent Call 541 
377 6855
Turn Here Realty

TURN HERE 
REALTY & TRAVEL 

541 377 6855

SPACIOUS 2
bedroom 1 bath, 

North Hill.
W/D hookup, 

W/S/G paid. Heated 
garage/shop.

$750 mo +deposit.
No Smoking/Pets

541-276-1358

NICE LARGE 
NORTH HILL 

DUPLEX
Great View, 2 

bedroom, 3 bath, 
living room, family 

room w/gas 
fireplace, range, 

refrigerator,
dishwasher, 

Washer/Dryer 
2 decks,

NO PETS.
$850

(541) 276-7726

NICE LARGE
Home

3 bedroom, 3 bath, 
living room w/gas 
fireplace, family 

room w/gas 
fireplace, large 
office w/sauna, 

large deck, large 
garage, range, 

refrigerator, 
dishwasher, 

laundry room.
No Pets

541-276-7726

NICE 2
bedroom North Hill 
W/S/G paid, central 
heat & air, off street 
parking, $750 per 

month plus deposits.
541-276-8301

Rentals,
Pendleton 200

BE 
BOLD!
Add A

HEADLINE
Only $1 

per line, per 
day

1-800-962-
2819

Real Est. Wanted 150

Pendleton
SOLD - $249,900 - 
REALLY SWELL 6 
AC.(m/l) with great 

Blue Mountain view!! 
4 bedroom manufac-
tured home & shop.
Lg. barn with power. 

Fenced & 
cross-fenced. Private 
setting. Located min-

utes from town. 
MLS#13176290
CALL:MARGE 

LAPP
PENDLETON 
SOUTHGATE 

REALTY
(541) 276-1957

Pendleton
$395,000 - 69515 
Emigrant Rd. 71 tim-
bered acres with a 
view of the Walla 
Walla Valley and the 
Blue Mountains just 
15 minutes from 
Pendleton! 3 bed-
room, 3 bath, 2397 
sq. ft. ranch style 
home. Large shop 
capable of storing 2 
motor homes.  Plus a 
2 car garage and 
carport. New four 
stall barn with guest 
room and a nice tack 
room!  Stocked trout 
pond. Call Kal Gar-
ton at 541-969-7358. 
RMLS# 10042964

Garton & 
Associates

(541) 276-0931

Homes
with Acreage 125

Ukiah
$119,500 3 Bed 2 
Bath with shop.  Sev-
eral other outbuild-
ings including an 
Original Log Cabin 
on a foundation.  
Very nice.  

Rocky Mikesell
Blue Jeans Realty

(541-379-8690)

Pilot Rock
THIS DUPLEX could 
be your next invest-
ment or your next 
home! Both sides 
have been updated, 
large yard, garage 
and/or storage, cur-
rently renting for 
$1000.00 per month, 
priced to sell at 
$89,000  MLS# 
807446

Pendleton 
Southgate

(541) 276-1957

Pilot Rock
$92,500 – 3 Bed-
room 1 Bath Central 
Heat & Air.  Lots of 
new throughout.  
Large Utility Room.  
Large Lot.  Fenced 
Yard.  Newer Roof.  
New paint inside and 
out.  MLS# 
14117382

Rocky Mikesell
Blue Jeans Realty

(541-379-8690)

Pendleton
$265,000 – 3 Bed-
room 2 Bath Mfg. 
Home on 3+ acres in 
Pendleton.   Gor-
geous view.   Very 
nice throughout.  
30x50 Shop.   Won-
derful property.    Se-
cluded location.  
MLS# 14550263

Rocky Mikesell  
Blue Jeans Realty

(541-379-8690)

Homes for Sale,
Other Areas 115

Pendleton
$215,000 – 4 Bed-
room 3 Bath Home.  
Very nice through-
out.  Large Deck & 
Covered Patio.  Ex-
ceptional view.  
Close to Hospital 
and Shopping.  
MLS# 14029793 

Rocky Mikesell
Blue Jeans Realty

(541-379-8690)

OASIS IN Adams!
Over 4000 sqft on 
half acre. Newer 
Construction, high 
ceilings, open floor 
plan, provides con-
temporary country 
living.  Was 
$299,900, now 
$265,000, Matt Vo-
gler, 541.377.9470, 
MLS: 14059418
John J. Howard & 

Associates
541-377-9470

$97,500 PILOT
ROCK NICE 3BED-
ROOM PILOT ROCK 
HOME W/PARTIAL 
BASEMENT.  Hard-
wood floors, under-
ground sprinklers, 
fenced yard, deck, 
easy walk to grade 
school.  To see call 
Dori 
541-310-1001cell.  
#14183722

Coldwell Banker 
Whitney

(541) 276-0021

Homes for Sale,
Other Areas 115

Hermiston
2 ACRES of privacy 
includes a newly re-
modeled Manufac-
tured home. Huge 
bedrooms, office 
area, great room and 
large living area. The
master suite is ex-
ceptional, as is the 
kitchen. Lots of stor-
age outside, includ-
ing workshops, barn 
for horses, a round 
pen and corrals. 
MLS# 14698199 
$269,500

Pendleton 
Southgate

(541) 276-1957

$267,000: 2004
Marlette triplewide 
on 2.14 acres in 

Hermiston. 3bd/2ba, 
garage w/ attached 

shop, call for 
information; 

541-567-1568.

Homes for Sale,
Hermiston 105

Pendleton
RMLS# 
14568917 NEW
LISTING 4 b/r 2 full 
baths fenced side 
yard
in Reith . Not a 
drive by. $109,000
Call Cathy
541-215-0103

Garton & 
Associates

(541) 276-0931

Homes for Sale,
Pendleton 100

Pendleton
OPEN 7 DAYS A 
WEEK. (weekends 
by apt) Market 
Analysis with every 
new listing. We can 
help you stage your 
home. GET READY 
TO SELL your home 
with Garton & Asso-
ciates Realtors.LLC. 
Call Today! 

Garton & 
Associates

(541) 276-0931

Pendleton
NO Money Down 
Programs available 
with qualifying 
Credit. Historic Low 
Rates provide lower 
mortgage payments. 
Great time to Buy! 
Call Matt Vogler for 
free buyerʼs consul-
tation. 541.377.9470
John J. Howard & 

Associates
541-377-9470

Pendleton
IT'S TIME - 
HOUSES on the 
market to suit your 
family and budget! 
Give us a call for 
trustworthy, efficient 
assistance with your 
home purchase!

Pendleton 
Southgate

(541) 276-1957

Pendleton
HOME BUYERS or 
Rental Investment ... 
Live in one and rent 
the other one! Both 
homes are 2 bed, 1 
bath, have large 
kitchens and laundry 
areas. Nice big 
fenced yard... you 
can have 2 homes 
for $140,000! Call 
Lynn today and lets 
go look!

Pendleton 
Southgate

(541) 276-1957

Homes for Sale,
Pendleton 100

Pendleton
HARD to Find,4 
bdrm, 2 bath , one 
level, open floor 
plan, family room, 
master suite, walk-in 
closet, family neigh-
borhood, private 
backyard, $159,900, 
Matt Vogler, 
541.377.9470, MLS: 
14409224
John J. Howard & 

Associates
541-377-9470

Pendleton
CONTRACTOR 
SPECIAL, 2 homes 
on one lot, both need 
EXTENSIVE work, 
CASH ONLY, re-
duced to $49,000. 
Matt Vogler, The 
Weekend & After 
Hours Realtor, 
541.377.9470, MLS 
14561630
John J. Howard & 

Associates
541-377-9470

Pendleton
CALL Matt Vogler
to Sell Your Home, 
Offering Potential 
Free Home Warranty 
to attract Buyers, 
Complimentary 
Seller Consultation 
includes Active and 
Sold Comparables,  
Available on Short 
Notice.
541-377-9470
John J. Howard & 

Associates
541-377-9470

Pendleton
$159,900 - 3 B/R 2 
BATH HOME Nice 
remodeled kitchen 
other upgrades. 
Fenced backyard.
Call Scott @ 
541-379-3283. 
RMLS# 14548160

Garton & 
Associates

(541) 276-0931

Homes for Sale,
Pendleton 100

Reach the buyer
you're looking for

with a low cost, effec-
tive classified ad.

Turn those unwanted
items around the

house into CASH with
a Classified Ad!

BUY IT! SELL IT!
FIND IT!

East Oregonian Classified

1-800-962-2819

You Can Find
Your Dream

Home
Check out our

Real Estate listings
in Classified!

The

Classified
1-800-962-2819


